
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

May 27th, 2024 

 
Good morning, Carson, hope everyone had a great long weekend, the 
countdown is really on four more Mondays till Schools out! This week we’ve 
got two incredible athletes to highlight from the Senior Girls Soccer team: 
Sienna Weatherly and Laila Gul. First up is Sienna, who has been a part of 
the team is since grade 8. This year as the Senior goalkeeper, she was one 
of the most fundamental contributors to the team’s success. She reacted 
quickly to shots and made rapid movements to cover different angles. 
Meanwhile, Laila was the top goal scorer on the team with a whopping 15 
goals. She was amazing at beating defenders, making quick runs and 
reacting quickly to scoring opportunities. Both showed great leadership 
skills both and off the field. 

If you are interested in applying for next year's Executive Council, but you 
do not have previous experience with Student Council, we will still accept 
an application from you until this Wednesday at 3:00 PM. This does not 
guarantee that your application will be accepted; however, we will look at 
each individual to see if you perhaps have the necessary skills to qualify. 

Any grade 10 and 11 girls who are interested in volleyball - tomorrow is the 
first open gym session being held by the Sr Girls Volleyball coach, Jonross, 
from 3:30-5:30 PM in the large gym. These sessions will run every Tuesday 
until the end of the school year. 

If you are interested in learning about biochemistry or a career in the 
sciences and want a free lunch then come on down to the library today at 
lunch because Lunch with a Scientist is back! Dr. Olivia New from the 
STEM Aces program will be here to talk about her career as a biochemist 
and as always, pizza and drinks will be provided on a first-come-first-serve 
basis. 

 

 


